Georgia State Firefighters Association
521 First Street, PO Box 10, Milford, NE 68405
770.914.7774

www.gsffa.org / info@gsffa.org

August 25, 2022

Firefighter Sean Pruitt
Cartersville Fire Department
195 Cassville Road
Cartersville GA, 30120

Dear Mr. Sean Pruitt:

On behalf of the Georgia State Firefighters Association (GSFA), I'd like to formally congratulate you
for being selected as the recipient of a 2022 Rookie of the Year Award.

As an award recipient, you will be recognized at the 2022 Georgia Fire Service Conference and also at
the 2023 Firefighter’s Recognition Day at the State Capitol held February 7, 2023.

GSFA takes great pride in recognizing our award recipients at an awards presentation held in
conjunction with the Georgia Fire Service Conference. This year’s closing conference reception will
occur on Saturday, October 1% at 5:30 p.m. and the awards presentation will follow at 6:00 p.m. at the
Columbus Georgia Convention & Trade Center (801 Front Ave, Columbus, GA 31902). Dress Uniform
is the appropriate attire.

You are invited to attend the awards presentation and are welcome to bring guests to the awards
presentation. Should you be unable to attend the conference, we would be happy to present your

award to you in Cartersville.

Please contact Taylor Moore by email at taylor@gsffa.org or by phone at 770-914-7774 to let us know
that you will be able to attend the banquet to accept this award.

Again, congratulations!

Sincerely,

David Bullard
President, Georgia State Firefighters Association
Lieutenant, Columbia County Fire Rescue



